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Flags at all DPCDSB schools and facilities will be flown at half-staff from Friday, April 26 through the 

Injured in the Workplace, which takes place on Sunday, April 28. 
 
The day also highlights the importance of safe work and preventing further tragedies.  

Please join the DPCDSB community in prayer for all those who have been injured or have lost their lives 
while performing work-related duties, as well as their families and loved ones:  
 
Loving God, today we remember and pray for those who have been either injured or have lost their lives 
while performing work related duties.   
 
Help us to support those who have lost a family member or friend in this way.   
 
Help us to learn about and to care about workers who do not have fair wages, just benefits and, most of 
all, a safe working environment.   
 
Help us to continue to raise our voices for justice for all workers, the dignity of each worker and the 
safety of all.  
 
Amen.  

 


